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Planning for our future

KEEP INFORMED

The current layout and building stock at Greenshaw are inefficient and 
energy intensive. The DfE has tasked B+K with planning for the future of 
Greenshaw High School; to better accommodate pupils and staff, reduce 
costs, increase useable external space and provide improved facilities for the 
local community to share.

The project team has been working closely with the school and officers at 
Sutton Council in preparation of the plans and would like to invite local 
people to a public exhibition and to share your views.

Bowmer + Kirkland (B+K) has been selected by the 
Department for Education (DfE) as the main contractor  
on plans to regenerate Greenshaw High School.

To subscribe to email updates about the regeneration 
plans for Greenshaw High School contact us at  
info@greenshawhighplans.co.uk or use the adjacent 
QR code. We will be asking you to share your views via 
our website feedback form after our public exhibition.

CGI of proposed school entrance

www.greenshawhighplans.co.uk
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Public Exhibition
Please come along to meet the project team on:
	 	 Wednesday 18th January 2023
	 	� Greenshaw High School,  

Grennell Road, Sutton, SM1 3DY
	 	 5.30pm – 8.30pm

No need to RSVP. If you are  
unable to attend, the exhibition 
display will be available on the 
website after the event. If you do 
not have internet access please 
leave your contact details on 
07592 570528 so we can send you 
information by post. If you have  
any questions ahead of the 
exhibition please email us at  
info@greenshawhighplans.co.uk

Your views are important to us. Please share your feedback  
on the plans for Greenshaw High School after the public  
exhibition via the form on the website or by sending us an email  
to info@greenshawhighplans.co.uk by Friday 3rd February 2023.

Once we have carefully reviewed all feedback received a planning 
application will be submitted to Sutton Council.

YOUR VIEWS

www.greenshawhighplans.co.uk


